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testimony

From: Kawehi Yim [kyim@hawaiianhumane.org]
Sent: Friday, March 21, 2008 3:37 PM

To: testimony

Subject: SCR 210 - WTL Committee Hearing -~ 3/24/08

FROM: Kawehi Yim, Community Relations Director
Hawaiian Humane Society

SUBJECT: SCR 210 ~ Requesting the Legislature to Review the action of the
Board of DLNR
Testimony in support of SCR210
COMMITTEE: Senate Water & Land Committee
HEARING DATE:  March 24, 2008, 2:45 p.m.

Dear Senator Hee and Members of the Commitiee,

The Hawaiian Humane Society supports SCR 210, requesting the legislature to review
the action of the Board of Land and Natural Resources relating to a land exchange,
and encourages this legislative body to approve this resolution.

Respectfully submitted,

Kawehi Yim

Kawehi Yim

Community Relations Director
Hawaiian Humane Society
27060 Waialae Avenue
Honolulu, HI 96826

Phone: 808. 356.2212

Cell: 808.358.1960

Fax: 808.955.6034

kvim@hawaiianhumane.org

www.hawaiianhumane.org
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